
   
 

 

 

Press Release     For Immediate Distribution 

A Virtual Townshippers' Festival 2021 

SHERBROOKE, May 18th, 2021 – The Board and team at Townshippers' Association is excited to announce that its 

community festival will return in the fall of 2021 in a virtual format with activities for all ages set to take place all 

throughout the month of September. 

“We’ve begun brainstorming ideas for programming and activities, and we are looking forward to discovering new and 

creative ways to bring people near and far together in celebration of the region’s English-speaking community, its 

heritage, and our contributions to the Townships” said Executive Director, Rachel Hunting. 

About Townshippers’ Association 

Townshippers’ Association is a non-profit, non-partisan community organization that has been serving the English-

speaking community of the historical Eastern Townships, since 1979. For more on the Association and its activities, 

connect online at Townshippers.org  or contact Townshippers’ in Sherbrooke at 3355 College St. 819-566-5717, toll free: 

1-866-566-5717 or in Lac-Brome at 3-584 Knowlton Rd. 450-242-4421, toll free: 1-877-242-4421.  Please note that our 

offices remain closed to the public at this time. 
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